
Attachment A
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10506

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from an 
individual. This is the response to the comment received.

Comment:     
CMS received a comment from an individual who works at an independent living center. 
The commenter thanks CMS for improving access to mental health services through 
Community Mental Health Centers (CMHCs) and provides additional suggestions to help
improve services for patients.

Response: 
CMS thanks the commenter. However, the comment is not related to the 
information collections that are subject to the Paperwork Reduction Act (PRA). 
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